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LCHSers lookingk ill after see—
ing their pic-
tures i&V

•Wife

Life,Oh It Is 
Grand

I am staggering dcrwn 
dis doity street wear
ing me Sunday gunny 
sacks and smoking dis 
brand new cigar butt 
which I had found in 
da gutter when all of 
a sudden I spots .dis 
fin layin’ on da side
walk, i gloms onto it 
and then ponders, on da 
question of what to do 
wit all dis here.dough. 
I could get a meal but 
I don't like to eat on 
an empty stomach, I 
head for a bar.

I know every dive in 
town but I can't swim 
a stroke. When I walk 
into dis joint the 
bartender gives me -a 
doity look and says he 
ain’t givin1 no hand
outs. I say don't wor
ry, I got so much 
dough I could start a 
bakery. So it comes 
closing time and da 
barkeep throws me out 
in da gutter. I 
scrounge around awhile 
and finally make it to 
me feet, In a couple 
of hours I have dozed 
off' all wrapped up in 
some funny papers 
on a nice warm park 
bench without a worry 
in da woild.

Dale Patrick

Report of 
Nephew

a

If an errand called 
you to Rexford on Mon
day morning, Dec, 3 . 
you couldn't help but 
notice the ditch was 
littered with cars* 
The icy rSads fooled 
several people, in
cluding our honorable 
judge, S. S, Frost,

who was taking a "fool 
drive" down that way 
the evening before.. 
..the opinion is that 
the wrecker service 
made a killing on that 
day. Kenny Frost

Strictly
Original
Publishing a school 

paper is no picnic. If' 
we print jokes, people 
say we are silly5 if 
we don’t, they say we 
are too serious. If we 
stick to the journ. 
room all the time, we 
ought to be out hunt
ing stories 5 if we go 
out and try to hustle, 
we ought to be in the 
journ, room. If we 
don’t accept contri
butions, we don’t ap
preciate genia&j if we 
print them, the paper1 
is. full of junk. If we 
copy things from other 
papers, we’re too lazy 
to write our own$ if 
we don’t, w e ’re stuck 
with fee same old stuff. 
Wow, likely as not—  
some wiseoff will say 
we swiped this from: 
some other paper. We 
did.

He s iio Longer 
Frustrated
One day not long 

ago, Lewis Dryden and 
Basil Cook, 1956 LCHS 
graduates, visited 
school. They happened 
to visit Mrs. Lestrudb 
English class and de
cided to take a test 
that she was giving 
to her students.

Basil, obviously 
obeying impulses he 
had had during his 
four years of LCHS, 
but didn’t dare, ex
press, wrote what they 
should mean to him: 
LINEAGE-same’ as yard
age.
MAR TIA L-sa me as mari
tal.
HOMAGE-place for or
phans .
AQUILINE-line under 
water.
MERCENARY-a goof-off 
hired as a soldier. 
INFIRMITY-where to go 
when sick.
ANTECHAMBER-where they 
keep the ants they

December 1*+, 1956
turn loose on picnic 
days.
FEAT-what you put your’ 
shoes on.
MINION-an abbreviation 
for dominion. 
LAUDABLE-loud enough, 
like Thelma.
SUCCOUR-to succumb. 
AVARICE-something like
1 i r*o y *i p p

MENDICANT-can’t mend 
it, spelled backwards, 
PHYSIOGAMY-what I look 
at in the mirror. 
BENISON-buffalo meat* 
STUPOR-me*
SABLE-something like 
mink,
MENIAL-same as mean. 
NOCTURNAL-that’s a new 
word, isn’t it?

■4HM*

Believe It Or Plot
BY RIP
Kurt Roose made a 

knife to play with in 
shop. He says he had 
no help and expects 
to get credit for it,

M M *

Three blue eyed, 
three green eyed, five 
hazel eyed, two brown 
eyed, and two other
wise students are 
found in the journr 
alism room when theyfec 
not roaming out in the 
halls.

Mike Gwynn wasn’t 
singing in the shop, 
first period Tuesday, 
(I think it is the 
first time this year*)

■ M M *

All but one LCHS 
girl wore a dress to 
school last Monday.

w»w» '  .

Only three students 
in fifth-period study 
hall wear glasses.

Lorna Johnson has 
Arlie Burk’s name 
written on her note
book 67 times---(maybe
more by now.) What's 
the matter Lorna, are 
you bored or in LOVE?

Believe it or not, 
I ’m out of "Believe It 
or Nots" and space too, 
so I’d better be a- 
shoveling off. RIP
Due to a lack of 

space, "Between the 
Lions," usually found 
messing up this page, 
will no be found, eh?


